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We have teamed up with Ac�ve Rutland who have kindly donated 

enough bicycles for two classes to be able to cycle at one �me.   

They have also scheduled a series of Bikeability courses for us, so that we can ensure our 

young people are safe when they are out using their bicycles on the road.  These courses 

will run throughout the summer term, in groups of 3 pupils at a �me.  So, if you are   

happy for your child to par�cipate, please return the consent form you should have      

received via email, back to Hannah.   

Monday Training Day—school closed 

 

Thursday 

Swimming a.m. 

Forest School  p.m. 

Bikeability Group 1 

Friday Bikeability Group 1 

Tuesday Tennis 

 

 

 

A reminder that today is the last day of term and we have a 

Staff Training Day Monday 5th June, so we look forward to 

welcoming everyone back on Tuesday 6th June 2023. 

Welcome 

 

We are very pleased to welcome Harry 

and Claire to our support team this 

week. 

 

 

Harry is a keen sportsman and Claire is 

looking forward to developing the      

outside of school with our keen          

gardeners. 



 

 

 

When you look at the menu and decide that 

today’s choice is not for you, what do you do?  

Well, in Cherry Class, they pop to the nearby 

supermarket, return to school and cook    

themselves a steak bague�e!  Well done boys!  

 

 

 

Chris Poole, a local performer and  

music teacher, has been coming into 

school each Tuesday a1ernoon to 

work with the Darragh, our talented 

guitarist.   

 

  

  We have all enjoyed listening very much. 

   



A1er a visit to a local garden centre for plants, Megan and ***** went to Therapeu-

�c Gardening and planted their tyre ready for The Rutland County Show on Sunday 

4th June 2023. 

Oak Class have enjoyed 

a slimy sensory ac�vity 

in the sunshine this 

week! 



Andrea returned for our second 

art workshop this week with 

some very impressive results. 


